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ST PATRICK’S  BULLETIN 
15th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
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Child Safety Standards : 

We have a Child Safety Policy in this 
Parish  to ensure the safety and well-
being of children in our care.                

A Child Safety Code of Conduct has 
been adopted for all who work with  
children in this    Parish.     

Ann Munro is  our  safeguarding   
officer. 

NHILL  LLA TIMES 

Sunday Jul 22: LLA at 10am 

Sunday Jul 29: LLA at 10am 

Sunday Aug 5: LLA at 10am 
 End of the Financial Year 

As we close the end of our financial year, we 

once again thank all parishioners for their      

support  over the past twelve months.         

Collections 

PGP : $120.00 

Pres:    $20.00 

Loose: $128.00 

Popes: $50.00 

Amalgamated Parishes                                                           

Bishop Paul Bird announced this week the formation 
of three new Parishes in our Diocese. St Mary MacK-
illop Parish, Western Border includes the former par-
ishes of Casterton, Coleraine, Edenhope, Hamilton 
and Harrow. Father Patrick Mugavin is the Parish 
Priest and Father John Corrigan, Assistant Priest. 
Holy Family Parish, Northeast Mallee includes the 
former parishes of Swan Hill and Sea Lake with the 
northern part of the old Quambatook Parish. Father 
Matthew Thomas is the Parish Priest. Mary Glowrey 
Parish, East Wimmera covers the old parishes of 
Birchip, Charlton, Donald, St Arnaud and Wy-
cheproof with the southern part of the former Quam-
batook Parish. Father Eugene McKinnon is the Parish 
Priest and Father Peter Jose is Assistant Priest. These 
developments offer a suggestion of things to come in 
our own district with Horsham-Nhill-Warracknabeal
-Hopetoun, with consultation and information       
important aspects of any proposed reorganization.  

Thank you  

We extend our sincerest gratitude to the parishioners that helped 

shift seats and provide food for Fred Webb’s funeral  last Tuesday.  

A special thank you to Isla Dart, John Kennedy & Gordon Alexander 

who capably assisted us in the hall.  

Watoto Choir Visit 

The Nhill Community is vey fortunate to have this very popular choir visit us 

again on Wednesday, 1st August. 

We will once again assist the Anglican ladies with the supper and people attend-

ing the concert are asked to bring  a plate of supper.  

 Thought for the Day 

“Our most basic common link 
is that we all inhabit this small planet. 

We all breathe the same air. 
We all cherish our children’s future. 

And we are all mortal.” 
~ John F. Kennedy  


